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Dear colleagues,  

 
• Thank you everyone for your valuable contribution for today’s workshop. I would 

like to give my sincere thanks to CAREC Institute, CWRD, EARD, RKSI and MOF 

for their strong support, also my appreciation to TVET experts from Georgia, 

Tajikistan, Uzbekistan, Guangxi Economic and Trade Vocational Institute, for their 

very insightful sharing. Last but not least, thank you all – the consultant team and 

PRCM project team – for your hard work. This certainly has been a timely and 

productive final workshop.  
 

• The workshop today is focusing on sharing TA research findings and knowledge 

products, exchanging features and experiences of TVET development, and 

exploring potential cooperation areas between PRC and other CAREC member 

countries in the future. We’ve carried out resourceful and comprehensive 

discussions on the topics of the agenda. 

 

• TVET is of importance to the economic and social development of all CAREC 

countries. I hope this TA could be an entry point that more resources and accesses 

will be provided and shared among us, especially under the professional support 

of so many specialists and institutes here today. Even though the TA is going to 

close, there are a lot more we can do, for instance, carrying more TVET-related 

projects to the region, sharing or exchanging knowledge via various means, 

establishing better cooperation mechanism between countries, etc. I hope our 

workshop today will serve as a tool for the PRC and other CAREC member 

countries to strengthen the effectiveness of new ideas and practices in TVET in 

your own country. 

 

• Thank you!   


